
August
Eighth
1931.

F. A. Swaine, Dsq., 
146, !îev; Pond Street, 
London, W.l,
England»

Dear Sir:
I Leg to ackno?j ledge receipt of 

your letter of July 30th addressed to General 
Sir Arthur Currie, also receipted account for 
£6-6-0.

The photographs have not yet "been 
received and I would he much obliged if you would 
let me know if they have been sent, as I vuuld 
like to have them as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Principal1s Secretary


